
Genesee Library Director Report for August 16,2023 

 

We received the Allegany County Area Foundation Grant in the amount of $700.00 to work on 

landscaping the building. We have not started working on this yet, however we are going to start next 

week after the summer program is over. 

We have continued to work hard to gather donations and get everything ready for the community 

picnic. 

Summer Reading Registration: This year we have had a great number of youths, teens and adults 

participate in the summer reading program. We are very excited to share our final numbers in 

September. 

Bolivar-Richburg Central School partnered with us for the summer lunch program. This has been such a 

wonderful experience and we look forward to partnering with them in the future.   

This summer we had a great response to our tables and chairs.  

I am sorry I am not there with you tonight however I have complete faith in Julie answering any 

questions that anyone may have.  


